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August Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 
beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear BV Families, 

The summer is flying by and school will be starting back soon. Many 
field trips were enjoyed, friends were made, and good times were 
had! We look forward to continuing this trend into the new school 
year!  

According to our Schoolage Money Collectors, Adrian and Gabriel, 
the Schoolagers made $150 at their bake sale and then worked hard 
at their car wash and made an additional $61 to go towards their end 
of summer celebration! Great Job!! Thank you to all the parents that 
donated to the bake sale or came by for the car wash to help our 
schoolagers out!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 13th 

International Left-Handers Day!! 

August 28th 

Beginning Visions’ “Class 
Move-Up” and 1st day of school 

August 31th  

Annual Registration Due 
 

Outdoor Events in the 
Community: 

August 5th  

Groovin’ on the Green Concert 

www.gibsonville.net/depotstage 
concerts 

 

August 17th   

Get Hiking! @ Cedarock Park 

*Only for ages 8+ 

www.ci.burlington.nc.us/1323 
/Outdoor-Programs 

 

August 29th   

Sunset Paddle @ Guilford 
Mackintosh 

www.ci.burlington.nc.us/1323 
/Outdoor-Programs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mason proudly showing everyone his class’ turtles!! 
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Shout-outs from Mr. 
Robbie… 
Mr. Robbie’s shoutout goes to 
Mrs. Tabitha and Mrs. Angie in 
BV’s Toddler class. 

We receive so many 
compliments for this team of 
teachers every week! They do 
a great job with this 
challenging, busy, and 
energetic class. The 
abundance of artwork they plan 
keeps the children entertained 
and happy! Just stop by and let 
Mason show you the turtles 
they made, he is so PROUD!!! 

Thank you Mrs. Tabitha and 
Mrs. Angie!! 

Important Reminders…  
1) Annual Registration is due 

by August 31st 
2) Please turn your family’s 

annual update information 
sheet and food sheets as 
well 

3) If you are not getting our 
monthly emails make sure 
to let the office know. In the 
upcoming winter months, 
this will come in handy in 
case of any weather delays 
or closings. Thank you! 

Happy Birthday to…  
Mrs. Heather Page: 8/7 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shirley’s class learned how to make homemade 
lemonade and recorded what each child thought of how it tasted!! 


